Att: Endeavour College Community



Dear Parents and Caregivers,

The Endeavour College Board are seeking nominations for new Board members commencing in 2026. Board members have an important strategic role for the school, as well as key oversight responsibilities and accountability.

We welcome applications from anyone with Board experience and to anyone wanting to learn more about being on a Board.

This is an exciting time for our Endeavour College community, and we are looking to strengthen the Board's expertise in the following areas:

- Legal, Compliance, and Policy Frameworks
- Project Management
- Risk and Quality Assurance

In addition to these specific skill sets, we warmly invite applications from individuals who:

- Are passionate about education
- Have a heart for our Christian community
- Are committed to helping the College achieve its strategic goals

We would encourage any bilingual parents or caregivers who want to be involved in the Board to apply.

We ask for a commitment of 10 Board meetings per school year, along with associated preparation readings, the meetings are held on Tuesday evenings commencing at 7pm. There are occasions when ad hoc meetings may be called.



Interest in being a member of the Board should be addressed to Leanne Ridsdale, Chairperson with a cover letter and CV. Please email this information to chairperson@endeavour.sa.edu.au.

Closing date for nominations is 5pm Friday 3rd October.

We thank you for your continued support, and all our current Board members for their time and dedication to the school.

Mrs. Leanne Ridsdale

Board Chairperson